
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: June 11, 2019 

6.2 - Regional OH&S Joint Servicing Agreement 

          

Request 

At the May Council Meeting, Council tabled the Regional Occupational Health & 

Safety Joint Servicing Agreement for clarification regarding the requirement for 

Item 4a which refers to the Region of St. Paul Joint Health and Safety Committee.     

The Safety Department has indicated that the Region of St. Paul Joint Health and 

Safety Committee is no longer required, as a result of the change in legislation.     

The agreement is being presented for approval with the removal of item 4a. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending approve the Regional Occupational Health and 

Safety Joint Servicing Agreement with with the term expiring on December 31, 

2024. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


